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         Superintendent Search Update 
 

 
  Mr. Eddie Prather 

 
 

Dr. Mike Waldrop, Executive Director of the Mississippi School 
Boards Association, has requested a meeting with the Board of 
Trustees regarding the upcoming Superintendent Search.  This 
meeting will need to be held in Executive Session.    

 
 

 

 

 


